
 

 

REPORT 

VISIT TO SUBWAY RESTAURANT  

 

Bal Bharati Public School has always believed in providing a holistic learning 

experience to it’s students and especially when the students are studying 

Home Sc. the opportunities and options increase multifold. In a bid to provide 

the students with some hands-on experience and a first-hand account of 

managing a restaurant or a food outlet, a trip to ‘Subway’, an American food 

franchise, was organized on 16th October 2017 for the Home Sc. students of 

class 11th and 12th.  

Brimming with enthusiasm, the students 

reached the venue. They were first briefed 

on the importance of healthy-eating and 

they came to know about how ‘Subway’ 

promoted this. Then, they were shown 

how important cleanliness was to the 

franchise and they definitely ensure the 

same. They were also shown the various 

equipments used to clean and cut the 

      

       

Briefing by the owner of the subway 



vegetables but weren’t able to try them 

out due to security concerns. 

Then came the most interesting segment 

where the students were first 

demonstrated the process of bread- 

making and then some eager volunteers 

amongst the students tried their hands at 

it.  

       Demonstration of cutting of vegetables 

  

 

The students could also order their ‘subs’ 

and get a 15% discount. Also, they could 

make their own ‘subs’ with the employees 

guiding them. 

 

 

Students preparing their own ‘subs’ 

 

All in all, it was one enjoyable trip that 

completed all its objectives and was a 

source of both fun and learning. 

 

Students placing their orders 

 

 

As reported by: 

Ms Neha Gupta 

TGT Home Science 

 


